Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May 1, 2019, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Indian River State College, Chastain Campus, Wolf High-Tech Center, 2400 SE Salerno Road, Stuart, FL 34997

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Multimodal Master Plan is integral in the achieving overall regional mobility goals for I-95/SR-9 from the Palm Beach/Martin County, Florida line to the Indian River/Brevard County, Florida line, a stretch of about 71 miles. 

The goal of this project is to identify short-term and long-term capacity and operational improvements necessary to bring the facility to Strategic Intermodal System (SIS) standards. It will also recommend actions to be taken by the Florida Department of Transportation and the relevant local governments to protect and enhance the facility through the year 2045.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Dr. Min-Tang Li, PE, FDOT Project Manager at (954)777-4652 or email at Min-Tang.Li@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Dr. Min-Tang Li, PE, FDOT Project Manager at (954)777-4652 or email at Min-Tang.Li@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
